
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Campolindo Leo Club sends letters to Veterans

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1419/pdf/Campolindo-Leo-Club-sends-letters-to-Veterans.html[11/10/2020 7:13:54 AM]

From left: Ryan Lee, Justine Meyer, Marina Rago,
Ms. Sarah Morgan (Leo Advisor), Amelia
Asuncion, and Lani Balinag. Photo provided

Published November 11th, 2020

Campolindo Leo Club sends letters to Veterans
The Campolindo Leo Club joined other community groups
Oct. 28 in writing thank you letters to Lamorinda
veterans. Organized by VFW Post 8063 in Lafayette, the
letters were mailed to arrive by Nov. 11 to honor those
who have served. For more information about the
Campolindo Leo Club, contact Lion Bob Murtagh,
Lamorinda Lions.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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